
Dear Partner,

Warm greetings from Marburg, Germany!

The Erasmus+ and the Sustainability teams of Philipps-Universität Marburg invite you to our International Staff
Training Week 2024

The Role of Higher Education Institutions in Fostering Sustainability
Transformation – Different Places, Processes and Pathways

18th – 22nd March 2024

Agenda

The purpose of the 5-day Staff Training Week is among others to gain insight into the Sustainable Development
Goals (SDG), to identify challenges and opportunities for international mobility in the context of sustainability, to
discover ways to identify and establish local transformation and sustainability networks and of course also to
network and share experiences with participants from Europe and around the world.

Who can participate?

The Staff Training Week is intended for colleagues from International Relations officers/ colleagues from Green
Offices and all colleagues who are interested in this topic. Once you’re selected by your University to participate,
you need to register via the link here:

https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/MarburgSTW2024

and via the QR Code on the Flyer.

The application deadline is the 31st December 2023.

The registration is mandatory and the participation is free. We will send more information regarding
accommodation etc. once we have received and reviewed all of the registrations.

Please be aware that this is a 5-day event and you will need to be present for all of these days as the places
will be funded as Erasmus+ mobilities.

All of the information and the QR Code for the registration can be found at the attached Flyer and on our website:

https://www.uni-marburg.de/en/international/from-abroad/staff/staff-training-week

We are looking forward to hosting you at the University of Marburg!

Should you have any question, please reach out to us.

Best regards

Your colleagues from Marburg


